
Public Hearing 
Proposed Service Changes 

Mason Transit Authority will hold public hearings to receive comments on the 
proposed service changes to be implemented in October 2017 at meetings on: 

 
Wednesday, June 21, 2017 at 5:00 PM 

North Mason Timberland Library, Conference Room 
 

Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 5:00 PM 
Transit-Community Center, Conference Room 

601 West Franklin Street in Shelton, WA 
 

We are proposing to make adjustments to weekday service to Routes 1 & 6 and to Route 6 on  
Saturday.  The proposed service adjustments to the weekday service are to improve our  
commitment to the Regional Mobility Grant; funding that we received for express service.    

 

All participants are welcome at MTA’s public hearings. Meeting locations are ADA accessible.  
If you anticipate needing any type of accommodation or have questions about the physical access  

provided, please call 360-426-9434 in advance and we will make every effort to meet  
accommodation requests. 

Route 1 Proposal 

 Combine the last two trips to Belfair during the week and provide one 
express trip in the evening.   

 Combine the 5:35 p.m. trip to Shelton with the express trip in the  
evening. 

 

Route 6 Proposal 

 Provide only express service to Olympia in the morning and in the early 
evening.  The express service to Olympia would be rerouted to serve 
Olympic Hwy. S.   

 Provide service to Olympia every other hour on Saturdays. 

 
Time and routing adjustments may change between now and following the public hearings. 

Questions and comments are welcome and accepted until 4:00 PM on June 22, 2017. 

For a copy of the proposed route modifications, to be posted by 6/20/17, please visit www.masontransit.org/publichearings 

Contact: Kristi Evans, Operations Coordinator 

Phone: 360-432-5725 | Fax: 360-426-0899 | Email: kevans@masontransit.org | 790 E Johns Prairie Rd, Shelton, WA 

http://www.masontransit.org/publichearings
mailto:lmcnulty@masontransit.org

